UNIVERSITY OF BERGEN

Bergen, September 2022

Josai International University’s 30th Anniversary

It is with great honor that we congratulate Josai International University on its 30th
Anniversary.

Since 2012 The University of Bergen has had the honor and pleasure of cooperating
with this esteemed university within the framework of a student exchange agreement.

More specifically the University of Bergen has over the years had the privilege to
send several students from its Bachelor Programme of Japanese on a one-year
exchange stay at Josai International University, as part of their degree. This has
strongly contributed to their improvement of Japanese language and knowledge of
Japanese culture and society. The cooperation with Josai has been highly
appreciated by our Department of Foreign Languages as well as the University of
Bergen as such.

We greatly appreciate the collaboration and look forward to exchanging more
students with you in the years to come.

Yours sincerely,

G

Professor Margareth Hagen
Rector
University of Bergen




